
 

 

 

There is an opening 

for the 2016-17 school year 

for the following  

Supplemental position: 

 

 

WMS Head Football Coach 
 

 

 

 

         If interested,  

please contact  

Luke Smith 

lsmith@usd353.com 

by 4:00PM, 

 Wednesday, July 8th, 2016. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


